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April 9.1998

Jeanne nU. Fox, Regional Administrator
United States Environmental Protection Agency, Kegion II
290 Broadway -26th Floor
New York, NY 10017
•^ • « m-Dear Ms. Fox,

*•-
This letter is being written to express disappointment in the United States Environmental
Protection Agency for deciding to oelay me st< <dy of PCB contamination in the Hudson
River.

The Town of Greenburgh includes communities that border the Hudson River. This
issue is of importance to our community. I urge the United States Environmental
Protection Agency to complete the study as soon as possible.

The Hudson River is approximately 200 miles long from Hudson Falls to New York City.
The river contains PCBs. These are significant contaminants that limit our ability to use
and enjoy the Hudson River. PCBs remain in the Hudson River exposing humans and
wild life to their effects. The stigma of PCB contamination has hurt Hudson River
commercial fisheries.

Without remediation, present levels of contamination will continue indefinitely. Please
complete the Hudson River Reassessment as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Paul J. Feiner
Town Supervisor

cc TomKleiner \\
Concerned Citizens for Riverfront Development n$ 'A "
Hudson Riverkeeper
Sierra Club "
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